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PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Hon. Mary Varson Cromer 
Appalachian Citizens' Law Center, Inc. 
317 Main Street 

Via Email: mary@appalachianlawcenter.org 

Whitesburg, KY 41858 

RE: Martin County Water District 
PSC Case No. 2016-00142 

Dear Ms. Cromer: 

The Martin County Water District is in receipt of the Second Request fo r Information propounded 
by the Martin County Concerned Citizens, Inc. 

I would refer you to Page 3 of the Order of the Public Service Commission entered December 21, 
20 17 wherein it states: 

"With regard to how continuing requests for information are to be addressed, the 
Commission finds that, in order to limit the burden on Martin Di strict and not 
unduly complicate the proceeding, Martin District is required to respond only to 
continuing requests from the Commission." 

Therefore, the Martin County Water District will not be responding to the Second Request for 
Information from the Martin County Concerned Citizens, Inc. 

Very truly yours, 

~-~I 
BRIAN CUMBO 
BC/Id 
cc: Martin County Water District 

Public Service Commission 




